
To all persons interested in the meetings of the Board of Education of Bangor Township School
District, 3359 E. Midland Road, Bay City, Michigan, phone (989) 684-8121, please take notice that
regular meetings will be held on the following dates and various locations during the fiscal year
commencing July 1, 2022 and ending June 30, 2023.

July 11, 2022 (Organizational) 5:00 pm Edison Administration Building
August 15, 2022 (Goal Setting) 5:30 pm Bay Arenac ISD
August 29, 2022 (Regular) 5:30 pm Edison Administration Building
September 26, 2022 (Regular) 5:30 pm Edison Administration Building
October 24, 2022 (Regular) 5:30 pm West Elementary
November 7, 2022 (Board Retreat) 5:30 pm Bay Arenac ISD
November 21, 2022 (Regular) 5:30 pm John Glenn High School
December 12, 2022 (Regular) 5:00 pm Christa McAuliffe Middle School
January 9, 2023 (Organizational) 5:00 pm Edison Administration Building
January 23, 2023 (Regular) 5:30 pm Lincoln Elementary
February 27, 2023 (Regular) 5:30 pm Central Elementary
March 13, 2023 (Board Retreat) 5:30 pm Bay Arenac ISD
March 27, 2023(Regular) 5:30 pm North Preschool
April 24, 2023 (Regular) 5:30 pm Edison Administration Building
May 22, 2023 (Regular) 5:30 pm Edison Administration Building
June 12, 2023 (Special Mtg/Sup. Eval) 5:30 pm Edison Administration Building
June 26, 2023 (Budget) 5:00 pm Edison Administration building
June 26, 2023 (Regular) 5:30 pm Edison Administration Building

Proposed minutes of each of the meetings listed above will be available for public inspection during
regular business hours at 3359 E. Midland Road, not more than eight business days after the said
meetings, and approved minutes of each meeting will be available for public inspection during regular
business hours at the same location, not more than five business days after the meeting at which the
minutes are approved. Copies of the minutes shall also be available at the reasonable estimated cost
for printing or copying. Upon oral or written request for a subscription and payment of a fee
established by the Board, minutes shall be mailed to any person or business by first class mail. The
subscription may be valid for up to six months.

This notice is given in compliance with Act No. 267 of the Public Acts of Michigan, 1976.

Matthew Schmidt, Superintendent

Board Approved: July 11, 2022


